
 
 
                                    Legal Department American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 
 AEP.com 

February 20, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
RE: In the matter of the LaRue Extension 138 kV Transmission Line Project 
           Case No. No. 21-0033-EL-BLN 
Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 
AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. (the “Company”) submits its responses to Ohio 
Power Siting Board’s Second Set of Discovery Requests in the above-referenced matter.  
 

The responses and any corresponding document production are attached to this 
correspondence.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact my office.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Hector Garcia     
Hector Garcia (0084517), Counsel of Record 
Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 
 

Hector Garcia 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
 (614) 716-3410 (P) 
hgarcia1@aep.com 
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AEP OHIO TRANSMISSION COMPANY’S 
RESPONSE TO 

OHIO POWER SITING BOARD  
DISCOVERY REQUEST 

OPSB CASE 21-0033-EL-BLN 
STAFF SET TWO 

 
INTERROGATORY 
 
DR-02-001 If final construction has been completed on the LaRue Extension 138-kV 

Transmission Line Project, 21-0033-EL-BLN, please advise, along with 
the date the facility was placed on-line, and file the official notice on the 
Case Docket. 

 
RESPONSE 
 
The Larue Extension 138 kV Transmission Line Project was placed in service on June 22, 2022.  
The notification of in-service date was docketed on February 14, 2023. 
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